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2700 Industrial  Drive -  PO Box 601 -  Bowling Green, KY
www.southlandfamilyclub.com

2023 Edition 

CLUB HOURS
Monday - Saturday

10 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Sunday
12 noon - 9 p.m.

The club will also open at 
9 a.m. Mondays-Fridays for 

lap swimmers.
*hours are subject to change 
based on lifeguard availability 

Spring is arriving soon, so that means pool season is just 
around the corner!  Get your swimsuit ready because fun at 
Southland Family Club is on the horizon!

MEMBERSHIP FEES DUE!
Statements will be sent via 
email again this season to 
reduce paper waste. Or, 
it’s now available online on 
our website to download. 
(southlandfamilyclub.com)  
We ask for your cooperation 
in completing the form and 
sending in dues at your earliest 
convenience.

If your dues are not received 
by opening day (May 20, 2023), 
your membership will be 
suspended.  If you don’t plan to 
renew your membership, please 
let us know. 
(treasurer@southlandfamilyclub.com)  

MEMBER SIGN IN
For your safety, all Southland 
members (including children 
and sitters) are required to sign 
in when entering.  We are using 
our new system from last year 
and we hope the process will be 
even easier and seamless this 
year. Read about it on Page 2 for 
a refresh.

REMEMBER!
This year you can pay 
your dues online on our 
website if you would like to. 
southlandfamilyclub.com

Southland will open with a “soft opening” on Saturday, May 20, 
and Sunday, May 21. Southland will then be closed until school 
lets out and will open for regular hours on Friday, May 26.

We are looking forward to seeing you and having a great 
summer of family fun.  We have several new things in store for 
our members this year, and can’t wait to show you some of our 
off season improvements! As always, if you have any questions, 
comments, or suggestions, we would enjoy hearing from you.

The Southland Board email is 
contact@southlandfamilyclub.com

Southland summer hours 
start on Friday, May 26!

SHARK CARDS: If you don’t want to have to remember to bring money 
to the pool for the concession stand, purchase a Shark Card! You can do 
that online or on your membership form when you pay your dues. All 
Shark Cards will be stored digitally at the concession stand this year!
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Our New Mobile App is  
Available Now!

Install the app now by searching “MemberMe” in the iPhone App Store or 

Google Play Store. Or, scan the QR Code for your device above.

What you can do with our new Mobile App?
Book classes from your phone and add them to your calendar

Receive our latest news, upcoming events and fitness tips

Stay up-to-date on our current promotions and offers

View staff bios, hours of operation and contact information

Stay involved by checking out our latest pictures and videos

Share Classes you are attending with your Facebook friends

Android iOS

What can you do with our app?
•	 Check-in with your digital membership card.
•	 Receive our latest news and alerts (like when we have to 

close for weather)
•	 Stay up-to-date on our upcoming events.
•	 Reserve the pavilion or deck for your next party!
•	 Stay involved by checking out our latest pictures and videos!

Install the app now by searching for “MemberMe+” in the 
iPhone App Store or Google Play Store. Or, scan the QR Code 
for your device below.

+
2023

Southland Board 
of Directors
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SOUTHLAND’S NEW WATER SLIDES ARE HERE 
AND BEING INSTALLED!
The Board of 2022 approved the purchase and install of not one but TWO 
new water slides.  After delays with material and labor, the slides have been 
delivered and are being installed!  Thank you for your patience.

Have your next pool 
party at Southland!

$50 plus $3 per person  

You can now book your 
next party online on 

our website or by using 
our new mobile app on 

your phone!

Or, contact our Pool 
Managers by giving 

them a call!
270.782.3106

GUESTS: Southland happily welcomes guests and enjoys having them. Please visit our website: 
southlandfamilyclub.com to find the full list of guidelines for our guests.  As of the 2022 Season: 
There is a limit of six peoples/guests per member per day unless a party is officially booked so 
that the Club can properly staff and safely accommodate groups.
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The summer swim season is 
quickly approaching, and we are 
sure the kids are ready to swim.  
The Southland Sharks Team is an 
integral part of our club with a rich 
history of success! Visit the swim 
team website or send an email for 
more information!

southlandsharksbg@gmail.com

Current Board Members:
Michelle Darnall: President
Evan Scharlow: Treasurer

SWIM TEAM!
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